
TARPON SPRINGS ARTIST ASSOCIATION NOVEMBER 5, 2012 

 

Meeting called to order by President Heather Risley at 1:30 PM. 
Treasurer Patsy Renz  read her latest report. Briefly we now have 160 members, and 
balance in bank is $2937.53. Patsy collected $180.00 in dues last month. Patsy 
requested information for the Newsletter be in by November 17. 
Programs: Jane Lawson said next up is December Show with Reception following. 
January: Demo is Brooke Allison. 
Jane will continue Pleinair painting at Craig Park.  
Taylor Ikin is having workshop November 9, 9:30 to ?.  at Crystal Beach. 
Sunshine: Chris Tagares sent card to Barbara Hodges daughter Terry Cunningham. 
Venues: Plaka n/a 
Trish reported Library in good shape. 
Sharon Chandler said Capitol Bank will have opening in March-April. Sign up in rear of 
room. 
Helen Ellis: Yiota said January still available. 
Heather reported Photographers are at Performing Arts, and will be hanging their work 
for Show on November 6 from 8AM to 10AM. 
Special events: Heather spoke about “Paint and Photo“. Sign up at Leepa Ratner.  She 
reported BrightHouse will be airing last years event for 30 seconds, November 7th thru 
November 18. 
December Show:  Trish Gregory and Barbara Hodges are Co-Chair. Bill Renc will be 
our Judge. One of his books was shown around. All information is available in your 
Newsletters. Registration on 3rd page. On Monday December we will decorate the 
Cultural Center at 2PM . Tuesday registration will be10AM until 12 noon. The entry fee 
is $10.00.  After a break for lunch, hanging Artworks will begin. 
Reception will be 6PM to 8PM, followed by awards. We request food in Center by 5PM 
to 5:30.  
Trish repeated to please have all paperwork completed before you come to register. 
Heather spoke about calendar of Tarpon Springs scenes. Board has decided to not do 
this in 2013, but get ready for 2014. .Please submit photo of works by mid-March to 
Patsy. 
Acrylic: Artist of the month was awarded To Ann Clark. 
Jane Lawson reported cancellation of Pat Garrow workshop due to death of her 
husband. 
Heather thanked the Refreshment committee. After refreshments , Artist Taylor Ikin 
demonstrated her yupo technique. 
Heather adjourned the meeting. at 1:50 PM. 
Respectfully reported by Ann Clark , Secretary 


